NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Padavan Installs New Officers Of Auburndale Improvement

Association

FRANK PADAVAN  September 29, 2009

New York State Senator Frank Padavan (Queens) recently installed the new officers of the

Auburndale Improvement Association during their annual installation of officers meeting.
The new board members took their oath of office during a brief ceremony at the Reception
House in Flushing. Senator Padavan administers the oath of office to new Auburndale

Improvement Association President Terri Pouymari at their annual installation of officers

meeting at the Reception House on September 15th, 2009.



